
 

 
 

 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. K. Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
June 11, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: EB-2013-0115 
 
Burlington Hydro Inc. reviewed the Vulnerable Energy Consumers’ Coalition cost claim and has no 
comment on it. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions in this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: Mr. A. Taylor, The Energy Boutique 
 Mr. M. Buonaguro, The Energy Boutique 
 All Intervenors, by email 

 

 

 

 
 


